
Directions to The Collins College: 
 
We are located on the Cal Poly Pomona campus. From University Drive, follow the signs that read The 
Collins College and Kellogg West Conference Center. 
 
From the 210 Freeway traveling East and the 57 South: Take the 210 Freeway to the 57 south, exit on 
Temple Avenue, make a right. Proceed west on Temple Avenue to University Drive. Turn right on 
University Drive, proceed north. At Horse Hill Drive, turn right. At the fork in the road, turn right and 
proceed up to The Collins College. 
 
From the 57 Freeway traveling North: Exit on Temple Avenue, make a left. Proceed west on Temple 
Avenue to University Drive. Turn right on University Drive, proceed north. At Horse Hill Drive, turn right. At 
the fork in the road, turn right and proceed up to The Collins College. 
 
From the 10 Freeway traveling West or East: Take the 10 Freeway to the 57 south, exit on Temple 
Avenue (make a right). Proceed west on Temple Avenue to University Drive. Turn right on University 
Drive, proceed north. At Horse Hill Drive, turn right. At the fork in the road, turn right and proceed up to 
The Collins College. 
 

 
  
 
 If you get lost or have trouble finding our building, please call (909) 869-2275.  
 


